
-( }-NATIONAL RS:CONNAISSANCE OFFICE 
WASHIN GTON,. D.C. 	 gtVPITUI 

i 
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR  

16 JUN 1970 

NRO APPROVED FOR 
RELEASE14142015 

r•--1 UT' TT  
HANJ1.£ VIA 

CONTROLSYSTIO4 

Dear Dr. Newell: 

In my April 20, 1970 letter I propoSed a general 
approach for the transfer of the MOL acquisition and Track-
ing Scope, Mission Development Simulator, and Drive A System. 
During our May meeting we had discussed storing some of 
these items until yOUr future plans for their use were more' 
definitive. Having now reviewed our options, it appears 
that the best course of action is to surface immediately. and 
transfer these items to NASA. In this way, a NASA histOry 
and documentation will be available when SKYLAB II becomes 
a reality. 	. 

Working together, our staffs have prepared the attached 
p19i to effect the transfer action' We have reviewed the 
internal NASA transfer instructions to 'supplement the plan 
and found them in accord with our stated objectives. 

I anticipate that the actual transfer of equipments 
will be .completed in the very near future. 

Sincerely, 

/yr 
L•1 

)11.n L. McLucas 

.1 Attachment 
Plan 

Dr. Homer E. Newell 
Associate Administrator 
National Aeronautics and .  

Space Administration 
WashingtOn,-D.C. 20546. 
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